
 

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING 

November 12, 2024 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: 
 

DISCUSSION & ACTION, PURCHASE OF GARBAGE CARTS 

SUBJECT: Restocking the Inventory of Garbage Carts for the Sanitation Department 

STAFF ANALYSIS: 

 

Due to the increase in the number of new homes being constructed within 

Town limits, the Sanitation Department is requesting the purchase of 144 

new garbage carts from Cascade Cart Solutions to restock the inventory. 

72 carts are regular and 72 carts are recycling carts. The purchase was 

budgeted for FY 24-25. Three quotes have been obtained, and the quote 

from Cascade Cart Solutions is the lowest quote. 

FISCAL IMPACT: $10,145.00 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends approval 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 

Price Quote Sheet 

 


